
From: Soura, Christian
To: Carroll, JohnJohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/3/2013 9:40:09 AM
Subject: Re: Heisler appointed

Thanks - there's an additional certification we have to do - I'll come by in a minute to discuss.


CLS


 

From: Carroll, John 

Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 09:34 AM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Heisler appointed 

 

Just FYI
 
Our PEBA appointment Heisler was signed yesterday.
 
John Carroll
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office: 803.734.5086
Cell: 803.201.3423
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